

Board of Trustees Bath Township, Allen County, Ohio Special Meeting Minutes

March 18, 2025 2025 Budget

The Bath Township Board of Trustees met in special session this Tuesday, March 18, 2025 at 5:00 PM with the following members and department heads present: Trustee Brad Baxter, Trustee Lisa Fillhart, Fiscal Officer Berlin Carroll, Fire Chief Joseph Kitchen, Road & Bridge Supervisor Gary Jay, and Zoning Inspector Ken Meyer. There were no members of the public in attendance.

Trustee Baxter opened the meeting with an explanation that the purpose of the meeting was to discuss final and supplemental appropriations to the Bath Township, Allen County, Ohio budget for 2025. The fiscal officer reported on supplemental appropriations needed to the road & fire funds based on first half tax revenues, changing schedule & compensation structure at the fire department, a request for additional personnel in the road & bridge department, and the need to make a capital equipment purchase for the road & bridge department. The township's financial condition and the final budget numbers being proposed were reviewed.

There being no further questions or comments from those in attendance, Trustee Baxter moved to adjourn the meeting with Trustee Fillhart seconding the motion. With both trustees voting yes, the motion was approved, and the meeting was adjourned at 5:44 PM.

Attest: Fiscal Officer

Township Trustees